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Newsletter 
 
 
Summer Holidays 
We would like to thank you all for the support you have given us over the last year, and hope you 
have a peaceful summer enjoying the lovely weather(?!). We look forward to seeing you when 
school returns on 4th September at 8:50am. 
 
School Uniform 
Over the past year we have noticed that the uniform rules have not been fully followed. In 
September, we will be having a clamp down on children not wearing the correct uniform. The school 
uniform consists of;- 

  Red sweatshirt with the school logo (boys and girls) 

 Red cardigan with school logo (girls) 

 Dark grey/black trousers, not bootleg or flares (boys and girls) 

 Grey/black skirt or pinafore (at least knee length) 

 White polo shirt with school logo OR 

 White long or short sleeve shirt/blouse  

 Grey, white or black plain socks 

 Plain black shoes (no heels) 
The PE Kit consists of 

 Red T-shirt (preferably with school logo) 

 Black Shorts 

 Plain black fleece tracksuit bottoms (no other colour will be acceptable) 

 Black pumps (or plain black trainers with no other colour on them) 
 
Dinner Money 
Just a reminder that Year 2 children moving to Year 3 will have to pay for their lunches from 
September unless eligible for the benefits related free school meals. Dinner money is £2.40 per day, 
and should be paid for in advance. 
 
Class Dojo 
Please could we ask that you make sure you are signed up to Class Dojo, as that is the main way we 
communicate with you about anything that is happening in school. If you are not already connected, 
please speak to your teacher in September about how to log in, thank you. 
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